



## Minutes GVR Signage Committee

May 23, 2018

Posting Approved by Donna Coon May 24, 2018 6:33am  
Pending Committee Approval

1. Call to Order
  - a. 10:00 AM
  
2. Roll Call:
  - a. Members: Carol Lambert, Donna Coon, Eric Sullwold
  - b. Absent: Kieth Skytta
  - c. Staff: David Jund
  
3. Monument Signage:
  - a. West Center:
    - i. Shade Structure is currently undergoing engineering studies. Two (2) options for the shades to be presented. Possibly ready for July BOD meeting.
    - ii. GVR will need a fee proposal for the monument signage, location, type and directory. We should have some conceptual ideas before the fee proposal is presented.
    - iii. David Jund will be contacting Kristin DiBone to request conceptual ideas for the West Center Monument and directory. The concepts will also include GVR Logo, Font and Size of lettering.
  - b. Pickleball Facility:
    - i. Monument and signage for this new facility.
      1. Conceptual drawings.
      2. GVR Logo, Font and Size to be discussed with Pickleball Club & Staff.
  - c. All Major & Satellite Centers:

- i. The monument and center signage should reflect on both the *GVR* branding and local architectural criteria.
- ii. There should be a color scheme for all our centers.

4. Branding:

- a. At an earlier Signage Committee meeting there had been some information about upgrading the current logo and branding.
  - 1. Has there been any changes?
  - 2. Which staff member is responsible?
  - 3. Write a letter to Jen Morningstar and Kent Blumenthal.

5. Roadway Directional Signage:

- a. Contact *GVC* to open a dialog regarding roadway directional signs.
  - i. Write a letter to Don Weaver to get input and contact team.

6. Interior Building Signage:

- a. There is a need to codify signage that is found within our facilities. This would include warning, safety, directional and room names.
- b. This would provide a uniform look to all interior signage.

7. Flag Pole:

- a. Last year Meritage Homes was going to take down their large flag pole on Canoa Ranch Road. At that time *GVR* Staff indicated that they would like to have that flag pole. It was to be a gift with *GVR* paying for relocation.
- b. Suggested that this flag pole be used at the new Pickleball Center.

8. Next Meeting:

- a. To be determined after the June BOD meeting and responses from *GVC*, *GVR* Staff.

9. Meeting adjourned at 10:37 AM.